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Ms. Edwyna G. Anderson, Commissioner
Public Service Comission

' State of Michigan-

6545 Mercantile Way
P. O. Box 30221
Lansing, Michigan 48909

Dear' Commissioner Anderson:

Thank you for your letter of June 18, 1987 regarding the summer comittee
meetings of the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners
(NARUC) in San Francisco.

.

I.now find that my schedule will not permit me to attend the July meetings
and have informed Peter Bradford that Harold Denton, Director of NRC's
Office of Governmental and Public Affairs, will attend the comittee
meetings. Accordingly, I am taking the liberty of providing your letter to
Harold for his use in preparing for the meetings.

I should point out that in Harold's new assignment he has supervisory
responsibilities fcr all international and state programs, as well as for
congressional and public affairs. He reports directly to the Commission
and has our greatest confidence.

I sincerely regret that I will be unable to be with you in July. I shall
look forward to participating in future NARUC comittee meetings.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

.

Lando W. Zec Jr.

cc: Commissioner Asselstine
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